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P WeVE Just ABout finished the Fall Semester

here at the University of Illinois and are all
pushing to put the Chapter at the top scholastically.
Most everyone has slowed up on the “social side” of
activity and resorted themselves to “ye ol’' books.”

As for activities, we were Alpha Phi Sorority's
partner for the annual Doll Show on December 10-
13th. On December 13th we held our Winter Formal
entitled “Snowed In.” The House was decorated
as a ski lodge with all sorts of ski gear and wild
animal skins hanging on the walls. We also had
a marshmallow roast in the fireplace. During the
Semester we've also had several ‘dessert” exchanges
with top sororities on campus.

At present we're planning for a good Rush at the
beginning of next semester. Under the new second
semester Rush system, those men wishing to go
through Rush live in some Fraternity for two weeks,
during which time they Rush any number of Fra-
ternities. At the end of two weeks they must reveal
their choice. We plan to have eight Rushees in
the Chapter House during this two week period
from Feb. 2-16, 1959.

Since most of the Universities will have finished
their final exams by the time this is printed, we
here at Phi Kappa hope that all the Chapters did
fine scholastically, and had a large number of Postu-
lants eligible for Initiation.

WiLLiam Yontz



